

320 SE Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Ste B, Evansville, IN 47713 | www.unoevansville.org

812-428-4243

enhance, and promote Evansville.

Happy New Year!

United Neighborhoods of Evansville wishes you a very happy new year! 2024 Membership Applications have been sent to the Neighborhood Presidents. Please fill them out and return to the UNOE office as quickly as possible. If there any questions or concerns call the office at 812-428-4243 Monday thru Thursday (9:00 am - 3:00 pm) and speak with Joe or Casey.

Election of Officers

Each January the General Membership Representatives from neighborhood associations that are members of UNOE elect the Officers and Board Members At-Large in accordance with the by-laws. Only members of UNOE Neighborhood Associations shall be eligible to run for office. The UNOE Nominations Committee has presented a slate of nominees for President, Vice President, Board Member at large & Senior Liaisons.

Neighborhood Association Representatives may make additional nominations from the floor at the January 25th General Membership meeting. A current list of representatives who can make additional nominations is on file with the UNOE office. Voting follows the by-laws adopted by membership nominations. A complete list of the candidates and their offices is on page 2.

Happy Retirement

United Neighborhoods of Evansville would like to congratulate our friend and board member Linda Jones on the occasion of her retirement from the Evansville Police Department. Thank you Linda for your many years of service to us and to the city of Evansville.

Slate for Officers and Board Members At-Large for 2024

Position

Nominees for 2024

President Lindsey Schenk

Vice-President Jenny Thomas

Senior Liaison Lucy Williams

Senior Liaison Susan Harp

Senior Liaison Bud Goodsen

Board Member At-Large Leonard Collins

Board Member At-Large Stan Wheeler

Board Member At-Large Pam Grewe

Board Member At-Large Linda Deig

Board Member At-Large Bob Thomas

2024 Meeting Schedule

2024 General Membership Meeting Schedule

General Membership Meetings are held on the 4th Thursday of the month (January thru September) from 6:30 - 8:00 pm

Meeting location is at the C.K. Newsome Community Center

100 E Walnut Street, Downtown Evansville

January 25 February 22 March 28 April 25 May 23

(February 22nd - Return of Evansville's Traveling City Hall with Mayor Stephanie Terry)

June 27 July 25 August 22 September 26 (Candidates' forum)

October 24 (Annual Sparkplug Banquet)

November & December - NO MEETINGS

Traveling City Hall

Mayor Stephanie Terry will reconvene the city's Traveling City Hall tradition next month.

The first Traveling City Hall of the Terry administration will be held in partnership with United Neighborhoods of Evansville on Thursday, February 22, at 5:30 p.m. in the C.K. Newsome Community Center. It will precede the regular United Neighborhoods of Evansville meeting, scheduled for 6:30 p.m., where Mayor Terry also will speak.

"One of the best parts of running for mayor was having the opportunity to hear directly from the people of Evansville – to hear their concerns, answer their questions, and to just listen to what they have to say about our city," Mayor Terry said. "The Traveling City Hall is an opportunity for me and the department heads from across the city to continue not only doing that, but to take their concerns back to the office the next day and do what we can to address them in real time."

Mayor Terry's administration will host quarterly Traveling City Hall meetings throughout 2024, with each being held in a different part of the city, in conjunction with different community partners.

"United Neighborhoods of Evansville is excited to partner with Mayor Terry's administration for the first of her Traveling City Hall programs," said Joe Ballard, United Neighborhoods of Evansville operations manager. "This kind of direct dialogue between citizens and city officials is critical to a strong, thriving Evansville, and we're proud to be part of making that happen."

Future Traveling City Hall meetings will be held in May, August, and November 2024. The dates, locations, and community partners associated with those events will be announced at the February 22 event.

Media seeking additional information may contact Joe Atkinson, Communications Director for Mayor Stephanie Terry, at 812-305-0543, or jatkinson@evansville.in.gov.

(Taken from a press release sent by Joe Atkinson, Mayor Terry's communications director, on January 5, 2024).

United Neighborhoods of Evansville 320 SE Martin Luther King Jr Blvd, Suite B Evansville, IN 47713 Non-Profit Org.

POSTAGE

PAID

Evansville, IN

PERMIT NO. 1087

Return Service Requested

Joe Atkinson

1 NW Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd Room 302

Evansville IN 47713

For updated Meeting times and locations please contact your Neighborhood Association President.

<u>If you need their contact information call the UNOE office and speak with Joe or Casey.</u>

Office Hours - Monday thru Thursday 9:00am - 3:00pm

Phone # - 812-428-4243 Email - office@unoevansville.org

Web - www.unoevansville.org

Facebook - www.facebook.com/unoevansville

